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Gateway Barbering studio to hold 
annual veteran’s cut-a-thon 

 
Gateway’s Barbering program wants to help those who’ve served our 

country. 

Barbering students – and program alumni – will provide free haircuts to 

current members of the military as well as veterans, 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. Nov. 8, at 

the barbering studio in Room S139 on the Kenosha Campus 3520-30th Ave. 

The public is welcome to have their hair cut, too, and donations will be 

accepted to support the college’s Student Veterans of America Club. 

To make an appointment, please call (262) 564-2210. Walk-ins will also 

be accepted and those services will be done on a first-come, first-served basis. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 
economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources to meet the 

challenging needs of students, employers and communities. 
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